WASTE MANAGEMENT

March 19, 2010

Ontario Energy Board

P.0. Box 2319, 27" Floor

2399 Yonge Street

Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Attn.; Lillian Ing, Case Administrator
Re.: File No. EB-2010-0036

Dear Ms. Ing,

This letter is in response to correspondence received by Mr. Remi Godin (WM Canada),
from Kirsten Walli.

I regret to inform you that we do not have a website at WM-Petrolia that would allow us
to post these notices,

If T can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.
Regards,

77
Michael Hirlehey, C.E.T.

Site Manager,
Petrolia Landfill




